Attention: Zoning Board of Appeals

Audra MaclLaren <amaclaren@biblio.org>

Mon 1/10/2022 3:17 PM

To: Shelley White <swhite@washingtonct.org>

I am writing in support of The Frederick Gunn School’s proposed new building—the Center for
Innovation and Active Citizenship. As a close neighbor of the school, we are happy to support their goals
to improve their facilities and understand that they are taking care to promote the historic significance of
their founder, Frederick Gunn.

Sharing the vision of education and growing lifelong learning with our neighbors, we support the efforts
and achievements of the Frederick Gunn School.

We hope the board views this proposal as we do, as a wonderful contribution to our community.

Audra MaclLaren

Executive Director
860-868-7586

Gunn Memorial Library, Inc.
www.gunnlibrary.org




